
 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

SIBSAGAR COMMERCE COLLEGE 
Date : 07-12-2021 

 

URGENT NOTICE 

(SUBMISSION OF DHE’s UNIQUE I.D. FOR D.U. REGISTRATION, 2021) 

 
 

 It has come to the knowledge of the authority that most of the students of H.S. (1
st
 

Year and 2
nd

 Year), B.Com & B.A. – 1
st
 / 3

rd
 and 5

th
 Semester classes enrolled for the Session 

2021-2022 are yet to submit the DHE’s Unique I.D. inspite of repeated reminders. All such 

students are hereby directed to submit the same immediately and positively by 8
th

 December, 

2021 without fail.  

 

 Students who fail to comply with this notification shall not be allowed to do the 

Registration and their Admissions will be cancelled. All are therefore strictly instructed to 

deal this matter as priority and Topmost Urgent. 

 

The College authority will not be responsible for non-compliance of this Notification. 

 

 

 

(Dr. Saumar Jyoti Mahanta)  

Principal 

Sibsagar Commerce College 


